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Dear Mr. Editor. 

We apologize for the delay sending the modified version of the article. 

Following the recommendations of the editors we have carried out the next changes in the 

case report (marked in the article with red color):  

- We added the image scale in the figures. 

- In the discussion we added more information about how to reduce the side effects 

during the development of the drugs together with the references. 

- We corrected grammatical errors. 

- Reference ranges have been included. 

- We considered the argument that supports a subacute or chronic military tuberculosis 

infection rather than acute and gave an answer. 

- We added pictures with higher quality and arrows pointing. 

- We had in consideration the argument that the patient was not cirrhotic and we 

modified this affirmation in the manuscript.  

- We specified the meaning of ILB28. 

- We clarify that TNF-α stands for tumor necrosis factor-α. 

- We corrected the mistakes in the references.  

We also added the chest X-ray figure. 

 

Please address all correspondence concerning this manuscript to me at mapibafe@gmail.com 

Thank you for your consideration of this manuscript.  

Sincerely, 

Maria Pilar Ballester Ferré 

 


